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Donna Conkling

From: Scott Zemachson <scott.zemachson@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 18, 2021 11:58 AM

To: Mayor; Clerk's Department

Subject: Richard “Rippy” Phillips

CAUTION: External sender. 

 

Hi all - I am writing in support to recommend that Crossway Fields be renamed in Rippy’s honor and name. 

 

I have been a scarsdale resident for the last 8 years and have 2 sons and a daughter. My oldest is 15 and has been 

playing football since 3rd grade and into high school.  My younger son has been participating in the flag football since its 

inception and is still doing it now during the pandemic. 

 

If it wasn’t for Rippy building the youth program, Scarsdale football wouldn’t be as strong as it is today. 

 

He treats every kid as his own and is so proud to do it day in and day out. His passion and dedication speak for 

themselves. 

 

Thanks so much 

 

Scott Zemachson 

7 Harvest Drive 


